

Glenroy Public School 600 Logan Rd, Glenroy, NSW 2640 PO Box 267, Lavington, NSW 2640 Ph: 02 6025 4044 Fax: 02 6040 2344

Email: glenroy-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Thursday 13 March 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

## Term 1 2020 Parent/Teacher Meet and Greet – 3 Way Interviews

We have scheduled 3 way (parent/teacher/student) discussions for **next week, Week 8** of this term. The overall aim of these discussions is to build and foster strong relationships between students, their families and their teachers to benefit student learning.

We value the insights you can give into your child's academic, physical and social abilities – this allows teachers to plan for and implement learning opportunities for your child. This is also an opportunity for teachers to ask questions, discuss learning goals, clarify concerns and schedule further meetings if required.

To coordinate the interviews this year, we have set SOBS again to assist parents in securing their preferred interview times. The procedure is as follows:

- ➢ If you wish to see any of your child's teachers, you need to secure an appointment time using this system. If you do not have access to the internet you can call the school office to arrange your booking.
- ➤ Log on to our School website at **www.glenroy-p.schools.nsw.edu.au** and then click the link for 'Parent-Teacher-Interviews'. Or simply Google SOBS login. A helpful guide is attached to this letter.

Teachers will have varying interview times from **Monday 16 March through to Friday 20 March** with some opportunities for meetings the following week. All interviews will run for **10 – 15 minutes** only.

We would really like and encourage your child to accompany you to the interview as this often assists the discussion and clarification of outcomes.

If you need an appointment time outside of the times available please contact your child's classroom teacher for an available time.

**Please note:** Kindergarten parents have already met with teachers this year during our Best Start testing and there have been lots of conversations over the last 6 weeks. Therefore, there are limited spaces available for K interviews with parents.

We look forward to seeing you there and building greater understanding together.

**GPS Classroom Teachers** 

Sean Scott Principal